From: infi low
To: Luis D"Elia C
Subject: RE: Attn: City Clerrk, File Number (Z 20-02), Luis A. D"Elia,

Date: August 24, 2020 9:53:19 AM

Good morning,

Thank you for your submission. Your comments have been forwarded to the appropriate
departments to follow the Public Hearing Process.

Sincerely,

/\ ApriL Pearson | Receptionist/Cierk | | Ciry Haw
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Froms Lus '

Sent: August 23, 2020 11:25 AM

To: communications <communications@westkelownacity.ca>
Cc: info west kelowna <info@westkelownacity.ca>

Subject: Attn: City Clerrk, File Number (Z 20-02), Luis A. D'Elia,

Attn: City Clerrk, File Number (Z 20-02), Luis A. D'Elia, 2515 Neufeld Cres, West Kelowna,
BC, V4T 1P2

Regarding the Zoning Amendment bylaw N° 0154.91, I would like our City Council to
decline the request for commercial use of the 2417 Apollo road site.

Instead other neighbors and myself would prefer the West Kelowna municipality to convert
the aforementioned site into a public use one: A square or other dedicated natural public use
that citizens are in need of.

We are looking forward to hearing from the Honorable Council soon.

Regards,

Luis A. D'Elia

2515 Neufeld Cres, West Kelowna, BC, V4T 1P2
Ph: TR

Luis Alberto D'Elia B.

s



